Township of Union Education Foundation

P.O. Box 1282

Union, NJ 07083

908-851-9869

Mary Lynn Williams, President

Township of Union Board of Education

Board of Education Office

2369 Morris Ave.

Union, NJ 07083

June 12, 2022

Dear Ms. Williams:

The Township of Union Education Foundation would like to request the use of the gym and cafeteria at Jefferson School from 3:00 pm until 8:00 pm on Friday, September 23, 2022 for our annual Pizza Tasting contest.

We have had several successful Pizza Tasting contests over the years and look forward to another successful fundraiser with the support of the Board of Education.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

We appreciate your support as we in turn support the teachers and students in the Township of Union.

Sincerely,

Susan Lipstein, President

Township of Union Education Foundation